BOARD OF ELECTIONS

HOUSTON COUNTY GOVERNMENT BUILDING
2030 KINGS CHAPEL ROAD
POST OFFICE BOX 945
PERRY, GA 31069

478-987-1973 FAX 478-988-0699

MEETING MINUTES
Friday, November 8, 2024

The November 8, 2024 meeting of the Houston County Board of Elections was called to order at 3:00
p.m. by Chair, Pamela Morgan.

Members of the Board Present: Pamela Morgan, Chair
Andrew Bennett, Vice-Chair
Sherman Falana, Member
Katherine Shelton, Member
Henry Childs, Member

Member(s) of the Board Absent:

Member(s) of the Staff Present: Debra Presswood, Registration/Election Supervisor
Andrew Holland, Registration/Election Assistant

Pamela Morgan, Chair, called for the approval of the October 1, 2024 meeting minutes. A motion was
made by Andrew Bennett, Vice-Chair, and seconded by Katherine Shelton, Member, to approve the
October 1, 2024 meeting minutes. The motion carried.

The purpose of this meeting is to review the provisional ballots casted and to certify the General Election
held November 5, 2024.

Andrew Holland presented a listing of provisional ballots cast during the November 5, 2024 General
Election. After reviewing the reasons for the provisional baliots having been cast, a motion was made
by Henry Childs, Member, and seconded by Andrew Bennett, Vice Chair, to accept thirty-three and
reject thirty-nine. Exception: The pending citizenship ballot will be accepted only if citizenship
documentation is provided by 5:00 p.m. today. The motion carried.

Provisional Key:
PR — Not Registered

OP — QOut of Precinct
OTR - Other

Accepted Ballots:

PR-6

OP - 26

Other — 1 (Listed as PR, but in system as already registered).
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Rejected Ballots:

PR -35
OTH - 4 (felon, registered in ancther state, early voted, pending citizenship)

Old Business:

New Business:
The vote review panel will meet on November 14, 2024 to review the ballot images and the vote review
panel will be present during the Risk Limit Audit, November 15, 2024.

The next board meeting will be December 3, 2024 at 5:30 p.m.

There being no further business, motion to adjourn by Henry Childs, Member, seconded by Katherine
Shelton, Member. The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 p.m.
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Pamela Morgan, Chairperson
December 3, 2024

Delira Presswood,

This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions of Title 50, Chapter
14 of Georgia Code.
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